
 

 

 

 

 

 

February Round of Business Hardship Grant 
for businesses impacted by COVID-19  

Dear Client  

The SA Government established the Business Hardship Grant – February 2022 
to provide additional assistance to those businesses that continue to be 
significantly impacted by COVID-19 related trading restrictions. 

This grant is in addition to the grants announced in December 2021 and 
January 2022. All eligible business must submit an application. 

Business Hardship Grant – February 2022 

Amount: $1,000; additional $1,000 for businesses based in the Adelaide CBD; 
additional $2,000 for employing businesses; additional $7,000 for employing 
businesses with annual turnover greater than $2 million. 

Eligibility: A reduction in turnover of 50% or more during the month of 
February 2022 compared to the month of February 2020 or relevant 
comparison period. 

Application: Apply with RevenueSA Online by 31 March 2022. 

For more information, please visit the Treasury website. 

If you would like Gibson & Partners to complete the Application on your 
behalf, please contact our office. 

Please disregard the above if your business does not operate in South 
Australia. There may be a grant available in your state or territory. 

https://www.revenuesaonline.sa.gov.au/?a=e&m=sbg15&d=Application
https://www.treasury.sa.gov.au/Growing-South-Australia/stimulus-measures-to-support-businesses-and-the-community-impacted-by-covid-19/february-2022/business-hardship-grant-february-2022/guidelines


 

 

Please contact us at any time to discuss these or any issues your business or 
household might be experiencing. 

Yours sincerely 

The Team at Gibson & Partners 

 

246 Brighton Road  
SOMERTON PARK SA 5044  
Ph: 08 8376 0555  
Fax: 08 8376 0559  
www.gibsonpartners.com.au  
 

. . .  

Important: Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. 

This is not advice.  

General Advice Warning 

The information contained in this document is general advice, which means that it has been prepared without 
taking into account your personal objectives, financial situation or needs. Because of that, you should consider 
the appropriateness of the advice, having regard to your personal objectives, financial situation and needs. If 
this document includes general advice about the acquisition or possible acquisition of a financial product, you 
should obtain and read the Product Disclosure Statement which relates to the financial product before making 
a decision about whether to acquire the product.  
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